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The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources will present the latest plans for the Milwaukee 
River reconstruction project at a 7:30 p.m. public hearing Thursday, March 6, in the cafeteria at 
Riverside University High School, 1615 E. Locust St.

The $4.6 million project calls for the construction of a sediment stabilization structure in the 
Milwaukee River, between the North Ave. dam to the south and E. Keefe and E. Edgewood 
avenues to the north.
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